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Our Ref: DC/MM 

Date: 27 October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Communication Update 

 

The school will now be communicating with parents via the School App, GLOW and 

mobile telephone. 

 
 The School App can be downloaded, please see attached information sheet. The School 

App will be used for corresponding with parents/carers. 

 

 GLOW. Our school GLOW link: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/bellsbankpsecc2017/. All teaching and learning 

will be reported through our GLOW page. 

 

 Mobile. Our school mobile number is 07818511510. If you need to text the school, 

please use this mobile number and the school will respond. Please note this is a new 

system we are setting up, please bear with us during this time. It would be helpful if 

you can clarify which child you are texting about until we have the system fully up and 

running. Please note you can always telephone the school if no-one gets back to you. 

 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
D. Currie 

HEAD TEACHER 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/bellsbankpsecc2017/

